
February 
Twenty-second 

1923.

Gordon Stiles, Esq.,
Director, Fox Film Corporation, 
452 West 56th Street,
Kew York, It. Y.

Dear Sir:-
Let me acknowledge receipt of your 

letter of February 20th and say that when the Fox 
Film Corporation is ready I shall- be very glad to 
grant you whatever facilities you require to make a satisfactory educational film from "the material 
McGill University can provide.

Please ask your representative to 
come and see me Immediately on his undertaking to work at McGill,

Yours faithfully,

Prinoipal.


